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The February meeting of the society was hosted by Mary and Bill Fox on 
Friday the 8th. Twelve members and guests Scott Newell and Brent 
Tharpe attended. 

Under old business, Da-id Tagg reported that the model making workshop 
Lit the LSMVA was a complete success; many thanks to Gene Berger for or-
ganizing our participation in the event. The skipper collected reservations 
for the March banquet meeting as well as ballots for the selection of the 
1990 Founder - 's Award winner. The winner will he announced at the ban-
quet. Bill Clarke discussed plans for the upcoming NRG conference to In- 

Under new business, Alan Frazer distributed a handout on modeling with 
styrene, Bill Clarke provided a list of plans, drawings and prints available 
from the Calvert Maritime Museum, and Alan Frazer announced that Dana 
Weaner, Rob Napier and John Tillev will act as judges for the MM model 
competion. Finally, Paris Aiken was unanimously elected to honorary 
membership In the society. 

The March banquet meeting will he held at the James River Country Club 
on Saturday the 9th at 1830 hours See last months newsletter for details. 

Skipper: John Cheevers. 591-8955 	 1st Mate: Bill Fox 253-0310 
Purser: Alan Frazer 865-7300 	 Historian: Bill Fox 253-0310 


